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RESOLUTION OF SUPPORT FOR A FEDERAL LEGAL HOLIDAY FOR NATIVE 

AMERICAN INDIANS 
 

 
WHEREAS, the County of Carroll recognizes special memorials, historic events, 
historical figures and national activities that are consequential to the development of the 
United States of America, and 
 
WHEREAS, Native Americans have contributed to historic and cultural events and have 
contributed to the history and formation of the United States of America, and 
 
WHEREAS, Carroll County supports and promotes a recommendation to the United 
States of America to designate one day each year as a legal holiday for the Native 
American Indians, and 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Carroll County Board of Supervisors 
hereby express their support for the endeavor of Mr. Merle Whiteside to present a 
petition to the United States government enacting a legal holiday for the Native 
American Indians. 
 
Adopted this 6th day of January 2020 
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